
Montgomery Planning Commission Minutes 

The Public Safety Bldg. 
November 13, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 

  

Present:  Alissa Hardy, Barry Kade, Roberta Baker and Kenny Miller. 
   
Alissa called the meeting to order at 6:15. 
 

Moved by Alissa Hardy and seconded by Kenny Miller to approve the minutes of 
October 9, 2018.  Motion was approved by unanimous vote.  
 

Add Energy Compliance Hearing to the agenda.  Alissa reported that someone from 
Northwest Regional Planning filled out the form which Alissa reviewed and stated that it 
was fine.  There will be a meeting on November 26th to go over the chapter energy 
compliance of the Montgomery Municipal Plan.  She believes Charlie will attend, and 
she or Barry will attend. 
 

Alissa reported that the Zoning changes and additions were approved.  Alissa will 
double check to see if NRPC has the updated copy posted on their site as well as one 
being sent to us to post to our website. 
 

Montgomery Thrives did not choose Trails as a priority.  They chose to improve Village 
and Center traffic flow and pedestrian safety; improve cell and broadband access, and 
to develop a community wastewater infrastructure. 
 

Table Trails Updated until Joe Sherman is present. 
 

The PC will pass along the Better Connections Grant Program to the Selectboard and 
say that we would be willing to work on this with them if they are interested.  Otherwise, 
because of time constraints of members, we do not feel that we could do this. 
 

Barry stated that he would like to see the Taste of Montgomery being revived.  Barry will 
talk to Joey Buttondorf and the Montgomery Center for the Arts to get their thoughts and 
input on getting this going again. 
 

No other business. 
 

Items for future agenda: 
 

 Trails Update 
 Update Energy Compliance Hearing 
 Barry reporting on Taste of Montgomery. 
 Montgomery Thrives Update 
 Better Connections Grant Update (w/Selectboard) 

 

Moved by Roberta and seconded by Alissa to adjourn the meeting at 6:50.  Motion was 
approved by unanimous vote.   
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Roberta Baker 
Secretary 


